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Change of Courses During the First Week

  

Should it be necessary to drop or add a course or change to a different section during the first five

days of each fall and spring semester, obtain a Drop/Add form and present it to the Office of the

Registrar’s. Drop/Add takes place during the first five days of each fall and spring semester, and a

proportionate time during the winter and summer sessions. Students need to be aware that dropping

or adding a course may have financial aid consequences, and they should consult with the Financial

Aid Office before attempting to drop or add.
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